
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
CHINA - ZHEJIANG CITIES SITUATION 
 
December 14, 2021 

 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 

 

 

As more COVID-19 positive cases are reported in three Zhejiang cities – Zhenhai in Ningbo, Shangyu in 

Shaoxing and Xiaoshan in Hangzhou, all delivery cargo to the SHA/NGB has been suspended. Truckers are 

not allowed to enter Zhen Hai, Shao Xing, or Hangzhou areas to pick up or provide trucking services. Cities 

in the Zhejiang province, such as Taizhou or Wenzhou, require truckers from Ningbo and Shanghai to give 

a 48-hour nucleic acid test.  

 

Our operation team is working closely with the customers to adjust the cargo delivery schedule until the 

situation is relieved.   

 

If you have any further questions or concerns, please contact your APL Logistics Account Manager or the 

local APL Logistics office. 

 

 
 

Sincerely,  

APL Logistics 
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 CUSTOMER ADVISORY 

Please refer to our Operational Status Matrix here (restricted view) for most recent detailed updates. 
You may like to bookmark the link to periodically check for updates with regards to our operations’ 
statuses. 

https://apllviz.apllogistics.com/#/site/VizTech/views/OperationalStatusUpdate/Infographics-OperationalStatusUpdate?:iid=2

